
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Hunters Creek Village, Texas 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Hunters Creek 
Village Planning and Zoning Commission on Monday, July 12, 2010 at 7:00 p.m., in City 
Hall at #1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas, for the purpose of 
receiving testimony for or against a request by the Houston Racquet Club located at 
10709 Memorial Drive for an amendment to the specific use permit issued to increase the 
maximum allowable number of members from 1,300 to 1,750.  

Written comments may be submitted or additional information may be obtained from the 
office of the City Administrator/City Secretary or at the public hearing.  For more 
information, you may contact the City Administrator/City Secretary at (713)465-2150 
during normal business hours. 

Deborah L. Loesch, TRMC 
City Administrator/City Secretary 
June 15, 2010 
 

 
 
 

 


